Attachment 8 - Letter from Mayor requesting future protection

FLORIDA’'S FIRST & FUTURE

GROVER C. ROBINSON, 1V
Mayor

May 28, 2019

Pensacola City Council
222 West Main Street
Third Floor

Pensacola, FL 32502

RE: Hitzman Park
Dear City Council members:

In your deliberations about the future of Hitzman Park, it is my sincerest hope that you will
endorse a limitation declaration or deed restriction of some sort which prohibits any development
of parking lot or playing fields beyond the proposed three soccer field project into the currently
wooded area of Hitzman Park.

Again this would not apply to any area of the park that would be purchased through the swap
with the YMCA, but would apply to the existing Hitzman Park after the three field were
constructed. I will be presenting this to the City Attorney to ask her in some way to incorporate
my thoughts into a proposal for you to vote on.

I believe this commitment illustrates what I have communicated to the citizens ensuring that
there will be no encroachment into the currently wooded area of the existing Hitzman Park after
construction of the fields.

If you have any questions or comments, please feel to contact me. Thank you for your time and
assistance.

Sincerely,

KU

Grover C. Robinson, IV
Mayor

222 West Main Street Pensacola, Florida 32502

www.cityofpensacola.com
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